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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

 

Dear school families, 
 

We have made it through the first full week of school. 
What a blessing and great week it has been. Thank you 
for your support this school year. Mark your calendars 
for parent teacher conferences to be held on Monday, 
September 23 and Wednesday, October 2. Please see 
the attached sheet to choose a time that works best for 
you. 
 

This Sunday, we celebrate Catechetical Sunday, a time 
for blessing of our teachers and all catechists. We hope 
to see all of our students present at the 9:00 a.m. Mass 
for Pack the Pews. Please have your son or daughter 
wear their school uniform to Mass. This Sunday’s 
Gospel from Luke is often called “the chapter of the lost 
and found.” This is because we have three examples of 
how God seeks out the lost so they may be found by his 
care and love. Let this reading remind us that we should 
never fear letting God find us. (taken from Catechist, 
September 2019, p. 39) 
 

We are very grateful to Ken and Gail Lehman for 
providing wonderful field trip opportunities for our 
students in grades three through eight. The students are 
very excited, and the seventh and eighth graders who 
have already gone had a great time. 
 

We continue with MAPS testing again this week. Please 
remind your child about the importance of doing his or 
her personal best. We realize that this is only one form 
of assessment, but we do take the results seriously and 
want to ensure that we are meeting all student needs. 
 

The PTO is working hard this year to provide family 
activities. I hope that you can attend the PTO tailgate 
party in the upper church lot on Friday, September 27 
beginning at 5:30. Hot dogs and drinks will be provided. 
Please also plan on attending the Harvest dinner and 
dance on Saturday, October 26 beginning at 6:30. 
Tickets are available in the school office. 
 

Social media--what is the right age to give it to your 
child? This is a common question. Be sure to attend the 
Protect Young Eyes presentation on Wednesday, 
October 6 beginning at 6:00 to learn the answer to this 
question and many more.  
Have a blessed week!  

 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
SEPTEMBER 
15 Pack the Pews!!!!  9 AM Mass - Catechetical Sunday 
17 Taco Tuesday – Kari Meulenberg 
18 Cooking Club - 1st grade 
20 Pizza Friday – Stephanie Garner and Doug Schmitt 
23 Parent Teacher Conferences 
24 Taco Tuesday – Stephanie Garner 
25 Library – Amber Landis 
25 No PM Busing Provide own transportation 
25 Cooking Club - 2nd grade 
27 Pizza Friday – Cyndi Hickey 
27 Tailgate Party 
 
OCTOBER 
1 Taco Tuesday Maureen Alberts and Cyndi Hickey 
1 PTO Meeting 6 PM McKinney Hall 
2 Cooking Club 3rd-6th grade 
2 Parent Teacher Conferences 
4 Pizza Friday – Indira Smith and Cyndi Hickey 
8 Taco Tuesday – Cyndi Hickey 
9 Library helper is needed 
9 Cooking Club – 7th & 8th grade 
9 Protect Young Eyes Presentation 6 PM-7:30 PM 
10 Board of Directors Meeting 6:30 PM 
11 Pizza Friday – Doug Schmitt and Cyndi Hickey 
15 Taco Tuesday – Cyndi Hickey 
16 Picture Day! 
16 Donuts with Dad 
18 Pizza Friday Krysta Russell 
22 Taco Tuesday – A helper is needed 
23 Library Helper is needed 
23 No PM Busing 
25 PD Day No School 
26 Harvest Dinner/Dance 
29 Taco Tuesday – Helpers are needed 

 

Christ asks you to be 
wide awake and alert, to 

see things in life that 
really matter. 

 Pope Francis 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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Candy Bar Sale! 
We are over half way to our 
sales goal, and all the candy 
bars are out!  We have only 
2 more weeks until this sale 
is completed, so get those 
candy bars sold and return 

your money to the school so 
we can make our goal! 

Thank you!!!! 

 
 
 
 

 

A Christmas Story, the Musical 
 

15 to 30 children are needed for this play.  This 
would be a perfect play for those kids that just want 

to get involved with the arts.  Both actors and 
musicians are needed! 

 
Try-outs are at St Paul’s Episcopal Church 305 S Clay 

St. on Sept. 23th, 24th and 26th at 6:30 PM. 
 

Practices will start on October 7th. 
 

Show dates are December 6th, 7th and 8th, and 
December 13th and 14th. 

 
 

Musicians needed are flute, trumpet, trombone, 
harp, guitar, bass, drums, and percussion. 

 
Please call Tammy Hollinshead with any questions. 

616-754-2877 work; 231-250-2587 cell 
 
 

   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
         
 
        
   
        

         
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
 
Saturday, September 14, 5:00 PM (SC)  
Sullivan family 
 
Sunday, September 15, 8:00 AM (SM)  
Katey, Nick and Jared Albert 
 
Sunday, September 15, 9:00 AM (SC) 
John & San Huckleberry and Luis Cruz 
 
Sunday, September 15, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
Jackson Porta, Lanie & Lexie Feuerstein 
 
September  16 9:00 AM (SC) 
September  17 6:30 PM (SJ) 
September 18 9:00 AM (SC) 

September 19 9:00 AM (SJ) 

September 12 1:00 PM (SC) All School Mass 

Please come and join us for Mass 

 

   

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the Weekly 
Warrior 52 raffle last week 

was: Indira Smith 
Congratulations!!!! 

 
 


